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Stafford Folk Dance Club
Summer Newsletter 2025
A.G.M. Update
The A.G.M. took place last Thursday. There were only 10 people present.

The main topic was concern for the future of the Club.

If our numbers on club nights don't increase, we will not be able to cover our costs.

At the moment we have money in the bank to draw on if we are short, but that won't last for ever.

I know we all lead busy lives and some of our members have had health problems recently, but if we don't get higher numbers on Thursdays it will have inevitable consequences.

We haven't seen many of you for some time and it would be good if you could join us again in the weeks to come.  Obviously the choice is yours and if you no longer want to dance, that is fine.

If you would like some changes to our programmes, please tell us. It is your club and your wishes can be implemented as long as we know.

We close for the Summer on July 17th with a Band night and pooled supper with Mark Burton as our Caller.  It would be nice to see you all between now and then.

We need to take advantage of the light nights and fine weather. We open all of the windows and doors to keep the hall reasonably cool and have cold drinks available.

Hopefully we will see you this Thursday.

The Committee 
